
  25th  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME       
    SEPTEMBER 18,  2022 

             
       Celebrating in Christ   
Saturday September 17th   
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM   Walter & Verna Tanck   Req by: Ed & Diane Leist 
Sunday   September 18th  
8:00 AM  Daniel & Betty Brauer     Req by: Family                 
10:00AM Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Thursday   September 22nd  
8:00 AM    Rosary  
8:30 AM     Greg Jorns                                                                                                     
Saturday  September 24th   
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph                                                                           
6:00  PM   Harvey & Helen Haen   Req by: Family  
Sunday     September 25th   
8:00 AM     Donald Haase    Req by: Phyllis Haase & Family 
10:00 AM     Mass St. Joseph  
1:00  PM      Spanish Mass                                                                                             
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
September 24th  

Lector:/ Eucharistic minister :  Bridget Schopf 
Server                                     Demi Ploor   
Usher               Derek Denil & Doug Schopf                                                                      
Sacristan:  Dan Ploor 

September 25th  
Lector:                Juliane Spude  / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Mark 
Ushers:  Mark Behrendt, Paul Spude, & Dick Smith      
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                              $              1,935.00                         
Visitors                                   $                   20.00 
Online                                     $                 717.00 
Mass Stipend                         $                   30.00 
Candles                                  $                    21.00 
Building & Maintenance       $                  120.00 
Missionary  Cooperation      $                    50.00 
Baptism                                  $                    10.00 
                

Mass Intentions                                                                                                
Would you like to have a Mass said for your loved one. There are Mass 
opening for October, November and December.  Stop in or give  me a 

call  at the office.  920-743-4842.  They are $10.00 a Mass 

We are in need of a Secretary Trustee.  We have one person          
interested and are looking for anyone else who is interested in  

being the secretary trustee.  Please call the office at 920-743-4842 
and we can get you on the Ballot.  Thank you! 

THE ANNUAL FINANCE MEETING  IN SEPTEMBER HAS  BEEN          
CANCELLED.  WILL RESCHEDULE AT A LATER DATE.  

THERE IS A SECOND COLLECTION TODAY FOR RELIGIOUS                                
  EDUCATION 

               Please keep Saints Peter and Paul in your Will 

Daily Scripture Readings   
Monday:           Prv 3:27-34 / Lk 8:16-18 
Tuesday:          Prv 21:1-6,10-13 / Lk 8:19-21 
Wednesday      Eph 4:1-7,11-13 / Mt 9:9-13 
Thursday:        Eccl 1:2-11 / Lk 9:7-9 
Friday:              Eccl 3:1-11 / Lk 9:18-22 
Saturday          Eccl 11:9 12:8 / Lk 9:43b-45                                   
Sunday        Am 6:1a,4-7 1 Tm 6:11-16  / Lk 16:19-31 
 
                          Suffering In Christ 
If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like one of our  
Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office                             
at 920-743-4842.  
====================================================================                         
A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle              
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all times. 
The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who wish to donate. 
The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a loved one. 

 
         The SEPTEMBER Tabernacle Candle     
            is lit in Loving Memory of  
             STEVE & GARY HAEN   
                   Requested by: Their Family  
 
 

                                    Mass Minutes                                                                                
                       By Deacon Ed                                                      
After the Sign of the Cross, Confiteor, Lord have mercy, and the Gloria, 
we sit down to hear sacred scripture, the inspired, not dictated, word of 
God proclaimed.                                                                                                 
“To compose the sacred books, God chose certain men who, all the 
while he employed them in this task, made full use of all their faculties 
and powers so that, though he acted in them and by them, it was as true  
authors that they consigned to writing whatever he wanted written and 
no more.” (Second Vatican Council ;Dei Verbum) The Sunday scriptures 
are read in a three year cycle from Old Testament, Psalms, New       
Testament, and Gospel. The reading are chosen for the Church        
seasons and in between seasons, Ordinary Time as now, focus on the 
lessons from Jesus public ministry.                                                                                          
Next week:  How the Gospel is different?  

    Knights of Columbus 

Knights of Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay has selected       
Timothy Shewchuk Family to receive its Family of the Month award.  
Each month the council selects  a family  from one the four parishes. It 
is not required that a KC member be part of the nominated family.     
Anyone wishing to suggest a family for nomination may contact a    
member of K of C council 2478.  Congratulation and God Bless the  
Timothy  Shewchuk Family!  Thank you Cletus Schwoerer Family      
Director Knights of Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay                 
at 608-516-1448  schwocj@yahoo.com                        

          DEACON’S CORNER                                       
        by  Deacon Mark Bortle                                        
How does one become a permanent deacon?  Men must be a confirmed 
member of the Roman Catholic Church,  permanent residents of the 
Green Bay diocese, and be between the ages of 30 and 55.  they must 
be recommended by their pastor; have a history of parish involvement, 
service to others, and leadership capabilities; be in good physical and 
emotional health; and have a stable work history.  A married applicant 
must have a stable and happy marriage and his wife and children must 
support his interest in the diaconate. Single applicants must be willing to 
commit to celibacy after ordination.  Applicants must have at least a high 
school diploma or its equivalent and be able to take college level             
courses.  
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The Lord places confidence in those who have received good things and expects 

much from them.  

      Blessing Box                                                                                          
 Located on the side of Church                                   

The blessing box could use new and gently use school 
clothes. Please contact a  volunteer if you have any  questions.  

Thank You for supporting our  parish Blessing Box.                                                                                                             
 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           

 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-0352          

               Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish’s                     
communication efforts.  We are so incredibly grateful for the generosity 
of all our bulletin sponsors.  Please take the bulletin home and use the      
services provided by our sponsors. Tell them “Thank You” when      
visiting their business or when you see them in Church.                                                               
  This week’s spotlight:                                                                                   
 ST. JOSEPH CEMETERY & MAUSOLEUM        
      Thank you  for supporting our parish  

                               “GRIEF SHARE                                                                                
Beginning September 1 –Thursday 6:00—8:00 pm  Grief Share is a 
safe place to find healing and  a new  sessions begin in September.  
Each Thursday in September  October and early November we offer 
this caring ministry for thirteen weeks. It is open to everyone. There is 
no charge. Invite a friend to come along.  Hosted at St Peter’s for all 
members of the community. 

           THE 40 DAYS FOR LIFE WALK BEGINS                                           
The Fall 40 days for life Campaign starts September 28 thru November 
6th, on the sidewalk near Planned Parenthood Clinic on Oneida St., 
Green Bay. Door County Catholic Parishes are set for Sunday         
afternoons Oct 9th, Oct 23rd, & Nov 6th from 12:00-2:00 to walk and 
pray. For carpooling call Diane 920-743-2260. 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                        
In today’s Gospel we see that prudent decisiveness 
means that we recognize that all our choices in daily 
living are really choices for  eternal  life.  Admission 
into Heaven is something money cannot buy. The only 
currency that all has any value to secure our entrance 

is that of love.                                                                                                                   
As you support your local St. Vincent de Paul Conference, both in 
monetary donations and in prayer, know that you are a sign of God’s 
love to those who are suffering.                                                                  
“Charity is the cement which binds communities to God and persons to 
one another.”             (St Vincent de Paul)                                                      
Your local   St. |Vincent de Paul Conference, with your help, will      
continue on with our mission of spiritually, friendship and service to the 
poor.  All our “friends in need” and our benefactors remain always in 
our prayers. Thank you for helping us help others. For additional    
information on our work ot on becoming a Vincentian, contact                     
Denis McCarthy at 715-212-1190. 

  Have your PETS  Blessed                                                     
Sunday  October 2nd at 1pm at St Joseph with Deacon Ed.         

 Father Bob will be at Clergy Congress October 3 –5.                                  

 

 

 

Edge and Life Teen Middle and High School Religious                         
Education and Youth Ministry            

Important information regarding registration: 

Please make sure you are on Sarah’s  email list. If you   haven’t received 
anything in the past several weeks, please email Sarah ASAP.                    
stgavin25@gmail.com . 

Confirmation is for the Class of 2023                                                                           
Edge is Faith Formation for grades 6-8                                                                   
Life Teen is Faith Formation for grades 9-11  

Parents of teens grades 6-11, if you did not attend the meeting last     
weekend at Holy Name of Mary or last week at Corpus Christi, please  
attend the meeting this Wed at St Joseph at 6:30 pm. Registration,       
Information on our changes, and the calendar will be available.   

If you can’t attend and you didn’t attend the other 2 options, please contact 
Sarah ASAP.  

KICK OFF DATES:  

Confirmation: Wed, October 5th at 7:30 at St. Joseph                                              
Edge: Wed, October 12th at 5:30 pm at St Joseph                                                 

Life Teen : Wed, October 12th at 6:30 pm at St Joseph 

     What’s Happening in Children’s Ministry! 

Registration is in the mail! If you have not received your                          
registration, please contact Laura Hoffman at 920-743-2062 or             
lhoffman@stjosephsb.com  There are registration forms in the entry at all 
parishes. The Genesis program will start Wednesday, October 5, at 5:30 to 
6:45 located in the Faith Formation Center Building.  

We need you! Come join the fun! The Genesis Program is in need of subs 
I all grades! For more information contact Laura Hoffman at                   
lhoffman@stjosephsb.com  

  Liturgy of the Word for Children! 

All Children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in the    
Liturgy of the Word for Children at the 10:00 an Sunday Mass at St.      
Joseph Church.  

The Genesis facebook page has changed! You can find us on  Facebook 
under GENESIS/TriParish Elementary Religious   Education Program.   
Look for upcoming information for the   Genesis Program!   

         What’s Happening in Adult Formation! 

There is a wonderful Bible Study every Tuesday at 10:00 am at St Joseph 
Faith Formation Center. Come join Penny Biwer as she leads a reviving 
Bible study on the weekly readings that will stir your spirit! 

45                                   

Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office                             
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